
I hope this letter finds you all in good health and high spirits! The
Lord is good and greatly to be praise! I wanted to say that your
prayers, love, and continued support has been a great help to me on
this journey and as I always say, I could not do what I am doing
without your sacrifices. I know the Lord will bless you because of your
faithfulness. 

For this month of July, I had the opportunity to share my burden to
several churches here in East Tennessee, North Carolina, Virginia, and
Kentucky. Had the privilege to present the work over in the
Philippines and I am earnestly praying that those churches would be
able to take me on as their missionary to the Philippines. And also last
month of June me and my good friend had the privilege to minister to
our fellow believers through a Gospel Singing in the park. It was really
a great blessing and opportunity to be able to sing for the Lord and be
a blessing to those people. 
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Dear Pastor and Church Family, 

DEPUTATION UPDATE:

Moreover, please be in prayer as I’ll be
traveling to Texas this coming
September. I will stay there for three
weeks and please include to your
prayers that the Lord would open
doors of opportunity to visit churches

and be able to present my ministry. As of the moment I have only two
set up appointments but I am still waiting for the Pastors I have
contacted and praying that our schedule won’t be a problem. I am
excited and looking forward to this trip because this would be my last
long trip before heading back to the Philippines this November. I am
excited to what the Lord has in store and how he would use me to be
a blessing the churches I will go to. 



Your Missionary to Cavite, Philippines,

Bro. Joshua Hans Sangalang
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SOMETHING TO LOOK FORWARD TO...

1 Corinthians 15:10 But by the grace of God I am what I am: and his grace
which was bestowed upon me was not in vain; but I laboured more
abundantly than they all: yet not I, but the grace of God which was with me.

When I was scrolling through the pictures I just can’t thank God
enough for the opportunity we had to minister with this kids. The next
generation of Bible believers in our province. Maybe some would be
called into full time ministry, maybe some Missionaries, Pastors,
Sunday school teachers we don’t know only the Lord knows. But it
just encourages my heart to see these kids. Because few years back I
was on their shoes. I was the one being ministered to. I was the one
being taught the Word of God and who would’ve thought that the
Lord would use someone like me for His ministry. As the days go on
and I will be heading to my mission field this year. I am really excited
to what the Lord has in store for me. I am excited  to see how God can
use my life for the people in Cavite, Philippines. I am blessed and
privilege to be able to do the highest calling of all. I don’t deserve any
but it’s all because of God’s grace. His unending grace.

These pictures above are just some of
the pictures from our Summer Junior
Camp back in my home church in the
Philippines. Some of the kids in the
picture were just little boys and girls
before I went here to the United
States last 2021 for college. 

https://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/1-Corinthians-15-10/

